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THE BOBCAT CRY 
 
May 21, 2021                      Issue Number: 31 
 
SPRING PHOTO SHOOT & BAKE SALE  
We still have some openings! Saturday (22nd) is 
our spring photo shoot and bake sale from 9:00-
3:00 pm! We will have props for kids and families 
like lemonade stand, fluffy friends, etc.  Sessions 
will be $30 for 15 minutes. Please call 202-4038 
to reserve a session! We will also 
have baked goods at the photo shoot 
for purchase.  
  
 
ELEMENTARY AWARDS NIGHT: 
Kindergarten Graduation and Elementary Awards Night will be held 
Thursday, May 27, at 6:30 p.m. DRESS CODE: Students are not allowed to 
wear jeans, denim skirts, t-shirts or tennis shoes.  Boys need to wear dress 
pants with a belt, a dress shirt with a matching tie, and dress shoes.  The 
young ladies will need to wear a dress or a skirt with an appropriate top 
and matching dress shoes.  If you do not have the appropriate attire for 
your child, please contact the school as soon as possible so we can help you 
locate the proper clothing.  Parents please help us by ensuring your child’s 
attire is in conformance to the spirit of the school’s dress code.  Students 
should plan to arrive at the school no later than 6:15 p.m.  The awards night 
is required for all elementary students.  If you have any questions, please 
contact the school. 
 
MBS SENIOR GRADUATION: 
Munising Baptist School commencement will be held at 3 pm on Sunday, 
May 30th.  All 7th-12th grade students are required to attend.  
DRESS CODE: Young men will need to wear dress pants with a belt, dress 
shirt with a tie, and dress shoes.  The ladies will need to wear a dress or a 
skirt with an modest, appropriate top. No sleeveless shirts, dress, or blouse. 
Parents please help us by ensuring your child’s attire is in conformance to 
the spirit of the school’s dress code.  If you have any questions, please 
contact the school. 
 
ELEMENTARY LAST DAY: 
Thursday the 27th will be elementary last day of school.  Dismissal will be at 
noon.   
 

 

Website:munisingbaptistchurch.com 
Email:  mbsbobcats@gmail.com 
Phone:  (906) 387-3041 

Upcoming Events 
May   22 MBS Spring Photo Shoot 
   27 Elementary Noon Dismissal 
  Elementary Awards Night 
  30 MBS Commencement 
June  1- 3 HS Exam week 

7th-12th Last Day 
 

Verse of the Month: 
 
 
“But as for you, be strong and do not give up, 
for your work will be rewarded.” 
 
          - 2 Chronicles 15:7 
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CASUAL DAYS: 
Elementary may come in casual attire on their last day (Thursday).  High 
School may come in casual attire on Thursday the 27th and Friday the 28th.  
Those who will be around in exam week may utilize casual attire (as outlined 
by the handbook pg 43-44). 
 
2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR ENROLLMENT 
Enrollment/Re-enrollment packets for request or pickup.  
In order to register your child for the upcoming school 
year, all school tuition bills must be paid in full from the 
previous/current year. 
 
FAMILY FARE RECEIPTS- WE ARE GETTING CLOSE! 
We will continue to collect Family Fare receipts.  We have $141,565! 
Only $8,435 to go!! Thank you for helping us raise $1000 for our  
school! 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS SENIORS! 
 

                   
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
              
 

   BOBCAT SPORTS 
 
 
Thank you everyone for supporting 
Bobcat Sports.  It was quite the 
year trying to work through 
guidelines and scheduling, but we 
are happy that there was a season! 
 
 
 
 

 

Kadynce 
Defrancesco 

Nick Exelby 

Anna 
Veneberg 

Madalyn 
Leutscher 

Brett Cromell Erin Willson 


